
TO: Miss Laura Gilpin
409 Camino del Monte Sol 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

from: Virginia Strathdee 
Amon Carter Museum of Western Art 

P. O. Box 2365 (817) 738-1933

FORT WORTH, TEXAS 76101

SUBJECT: DATE:
August 26, 1974

MESSAGE:

Many thanks for your note to Mr. Wilder about Beaumont Newhall. Glad to know he is getting 
along all right. The color movie he did of you sounds interesting. Maybe we will get to see 
it in Fort Worth.

The Wilders are en route to Czechoslovakia, as he is scheduled to be with "The American West" 
for its showings in Prague, Krakow, and Bratislava. I am not sure of the closing date in Bratislava, 
but imagine it will be the end of the year before he brings the exhibition home.

Best wishes from your museum friends.
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